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UMM Student Affairs Committee 

Minutes – March 31, 2014 

Moccasin Flower Room 

 

 
Present:  Becca Gercken(Chair), Cheryl Stewart, David Swenson, Jill Beauregard, Sheila 

Windingstad, Cory Schroeder, Allison Wolf, Barry McQuarrie, Megan Jacobson, Sandy 

Olson-Loy 

 

Absent:  Nick Jansen 

 

 

I.  Minutes 

 

Cory made a motion to approve the minutes from the February 10, 2014 meeting.  

Allison seconded.  Motion was approved (7-0-0).  Sheila made a motion to approve the 

minutes from the March 3, 2014 meeting.  Cory seconded.  Motion was approved (7-0-0).  

 

 

II.  Student Organization Leader GPA Requirement 

 

The Committee discussed some of the feedback that members had received on the GPA 

requirement for Student Organization Leaders.  It was pointed out that the inclusion of 

students participating in governance in this requirement may be a conflict with the 

University Constitution. 

 

III.  Student Employment 

 

Jessica Beyer, chair of the Student Employment Sub-committee, along with Rebecca 

Erickson and Tasha Miller, shared with the Committee results of a survey they had given 

to students with regard to student employment issues.  The sub-committee would also 

like to gather information from the employers of UMM students to see what changes to 

the employment policies they would like to see. 

 

 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:15pm. 

 

 

Submitted by Marilyn Gremmels 
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